
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Unit 44 Residents & Owners  
RE: Shrub Removal Project    
  
 
 
 

Project Information:   
The Board of Directors and Landscape Committee have approved shrub removal maintenance work in your area.  BLM crews will be 
removing several unhealthy or ill-placed shrubs.  We are sure you have noticed shrubs being marked over the last couple of months.     
 
 

Timing:  Week of August 10-14th   
 
 

It is recommended that residents: 
- keep pets inside during work and/or if not at home.  
- keep windows closed during work. 
- keep vehicles parked in the garage.   
- Please do note that with any type of removal project, noise can be a factor.    

 
We truly appreciate your understanding and patience while the work is completed.   
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Laura or Mikki at The Management Trust. 

 
 
 
Laura Smyth  Laura.Smyth@managementtrust.com   916.985.3633 ext. 5144 
Mikki Cooper  Mikki.Cooper@managementtrust.com  916.95.3633 ext. 512 

 

Shrub Removals 


